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Jerrabomberra High School 
Works notification 22 October 2022 

Construction has started for the new high school in Jerrabomberra. The new high school will have modern 
facilities, with 25 flexible learning spaces including three support learning spaces, to accommodate 
approximately 500 students and will deliver:  

▪ library 
▪ multi-purpose hall 
▪ sports courts 
▪ covered outdoor learning area (COLA) 
▪ outdoor space 
▪ canteen 
▪ administration facilities. 

 
Jerrabomberra High School update 

The site has been established and earthmoving works are underway. 

Concrete pouring, to establish the foundations for the school buildings, has started and will continue into 
November and December. Delivery and assembly of structural steel frames, precast panels and scaffolding 
in addition to the building of a retaining wall for the school library, has also begun and will continue into  
January 2023. 

As part of these works, trucks, excavators, and a crane will be onsite. Traffic controllers will guide vehicles 
onto the site and prioritise pedestrian safety when required.  

There will be minor changes to traffic in the area, but we don’t expect traffic on Environa Drive to be 
affected. 

Working hours 

These works will be confined to the approved working hours, which are between 7 am and 6 pm on Mondays 
to Fridays, and 8 am and 1 pm on Saturdays. Works may also be undertaken between 6 pm and 7 pm Mondays to 
Fridays and between 1 pm and 4 pm, Saturdays provided noise levels do not exceed the existing background 
noise level by more than 5 decibels. 

Questions or concerns? 

If you have any concerns about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651. In an emergency, call triple zero (000). We are here to make sure that work is 
completed safely and efficiently. We will minimise impacts on the community at every opportunity.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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